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VPD Report Number:  20-091957   Date/Time Occurred: 10/27/2020 at 2202 hours  

Type of Incident: Shooting Location: 900 block of E. Tulare Ave, Visalia, Ca  

  

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

   

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unknown                  

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On October 27th, 2020 at approximately 2202 hours the Visalia Police Department responded to a shooting into 

an occupied dwelling which had just occurred in the 900 block of E. Tulare Ave in the City of Visalia. The investigation 

revealed that an unknown suspect fired a number of rounds at an unoccupied vehicle which was parked in front of a 

residence. No injuries were reported as a result of this incident. The investigation into this incident is ongoing. Anyone 

with information is encouraged to contact the Visalia Police Department. Those wishing to remain anonymous can call 

the tip line at (559) 713-4738. 

 

 

  

    Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol Supervisor:  Sgt. Curtis Brown  
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